August 30, 2018
Greetings Parents/Guardians,

[bookmark: _GoBack]This message is to notify you that starting tomorrow night, and EVERY Friday night thereafter, the spelling and vocabulary words for the UPCOMING week will be posted to the class WEBSITE. This will therefore give the children extra time to familiarize themselves with the words. 

Please keep in mind that although the words will be released early, I will not officially give the words until that Monday. Therefore, they will NOT have homework dealing with the words until it has officially been given. 

Thank you for your continued support, 
Ms. Cherelus

